
EXECUTIVE MEETING 16/3/2020 CANCELLED

Due to the Coronavirus situation and the general age profile of the officers and delegates to the 
meeting, after consultation it has been decided to cancel this meeting.

Secretary Ken is working on a summary of the state of play regarding the key points of the Agenda 
(said Agenda having been published elsewhere on the web-site some time ago) for distribution early
next week.

Please stay posted for further information as it becomes available.

 
County Secretary
Ken Brenchley
13/3/2020


